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Dear Sir/Madam

As a Christian person and voter I strongly object to the new abortion laws that are being
 introduced to Parliament.

These new recommendations are absolutely awful and should not be passed as every baby
 has the right to live.

Please search your consciences and realize that these laws are not to be passed under any
 circumstances.

Yours sincerely

Janet Duncan
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